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Dear friend of WFWP Australia, 

 

We are so excited to announce that Jenny, our first scholarship recipient, 

has just completed her studies in early childhood education, and is going 

to graduate in April 2019! 

 

Jenny has sent us a short video to say thank you to all those who 

supported her studies.  

 



 

 

 

 

Jenny's thank you video 

 

 

 

MEET SELINA 

Our scholarship recipient for 2019. 

 

This year, we are raising $2000 to send Selina to the Solomon Islands 

National University to become a primary school teacher. 

 

Donate to our online fundraising campaign to support the Pacific 

Island scholarship fund for women living in the Solomon Islands 

and change a community for the better! 

  
Why? 

In the Pacific Islands, opportunities for women to attend university are scarce. 

Without access to education and with no qualifications, too many women are 

forced to work in menial or subsistence circumstances. 

 

By providing opportunities to attend university, you are helping to bridge this 

financial and educational gap. 

 



 

 

 

Through leadership programs offered to the women, we ensure that scholarship 

beneficiaries share their new skills with their community. Your donation will 

have life-changing consequences, not only for our scholarship recipients, but 

also for their communities. 
 

 

 

You will not only contribute 

to the breaking of one 

poverty cycle, you will help 

an entire community to 

break its own! 

 

Donate to support Selina's 

education 

 

 

 

Share  
 

 

 

 

Forward  
 

 

    

 

See all of our projects in the Islands:  

www,wfwpaustralia,org/pacific-islands-projects 

    

 

 

Like us on Facebook  
 

 

 

 

Visit our Website  
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